
Friday 4th OctoberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class have enjoyed their week. The children have all improved their ball skills in PE. All the 
children are having a go at throwing and catching and some are kicking the ball. Willow class have 

explored mark making in different areas of the school, they have made marks on the chalkboard in 
the playground and on some small logs in forest school. Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty, Mrs Shetty, Mrs Kam

Messages

Well done to Rahmah for winning 
the Kimmy Kind award for Willow 
class this week. This was awarded 

for smiling and laughing with 
adults.

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Shetty


